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The Central Florida Buccaneers 

Gone West  

A note to the CFBs: On October 12th at 

11:30am the CFBs 2016 summer hiatus 

will officially become an historical foot-

note. At that time we will reconvene at the 

Golden Corral Restaurant on Sr.200 in 

Ocala to begin the 2016/2017 luncheon get 

together season. One important re-

minder, our own Bill Griscom negotiated 

a half price cost for our October lunch-

eon. So, when you go to pay the tab be 

sure to identify yourself as being with 

the Buccaneers and enjoy a 50% savings. 

Our thanks to Bill for looking out for us!  

Sad News Department: The CFBs lost a 
long time friend and supporter when F/E 

Ray McCall passed away on June 4th of 
this year. Ray came to National in Decem-
ber of 1957 and retired from Pan Am. I 
flew many pleasant trips with him on our 
DC-8s and later, enjoyed seeing him at our 
luncheons. He was 87. 
   On August 12th we lost Larry Riddle 

who was one of our dispatchers who 
joined National in 1964 and went on to 
Pan Am and then Delta in that same ca-
pacity. Larry was 73. 

   F/E Clarence Howard Ostrander came 
to us in 1957. He was awarded a Purple 
Heart and a Bronze Star during his Mili-
tary Service before joining National. His 
residence was in Lady Lake, Florida 
when he passed away at the age of 96. 
   F/A Linda Cordell Stubbs was living 
in Middleburg, Florida with her hus-
band Captain Bob Stubbs when she fi-
nally lost her battle with cancer at age 66. 
Linda joined the National family in May 
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Franklin Picnic 2016: As in so many years 
past the weather cooperated and blessed 
us with a sunny day and near perfect tem-
peratures for our yearly outing in the 
mountains. However, Mother Nature ex-
tracted her penance for her philanthropy 
by deluging Tallahassee with wind and 
rain in the following days thus causing 
more than a little disruption to the lives 
the folks who brought us the event, Dick 
and Jane Walker. I'm happy to report that 
they are doing fine and are regrouping 
back toward normalcy. No good deed 
goes unpunished as they say. One result 
of this weather related revenge is that I do 
not, at this point, have a list of the atten-
dees at Willy's or the picnic. Those will 
have to wait until the October issue for 
your determination of who you missed. 
First things first, so the secretarial effort to 
produce those pieces will have to occupy 
second place for now. I hope you'll under-
stand. 
   I'm told that the attendance at Willy's 

was somewhat 
thinner than last year. Linda and I were 
absent because of a late lunch meeting in 
Clayton, GA with a long time friend 
which is also a once a year event for us. 
As I recall, the attendance at the picnic 
came to about 90 people more or less. It's 
always so very good to see everybody 
again and we thank those who came for 
making the effort. It is appreciated! I will 
leave the recognition of those who helped 
Dick and Jane put the picnic together to 
Dick and Jane as they have a much better 
handle on it than do I. Several people 
gave much and will be named next 
month. I am indebted to those names and 
thank them profusely for their contribu-
tion to a lovely event.  
   Although I have no names to offer you, I 

do have some pictures that were taken by 

Senior Staff Photographer, Gigi Cockes. 

We would be in serious hurt were it not 

for this lady's ever present benevolence. 

1969. 
   Captain Marmaduke "Duke" Dent  
passed away due to injuries sustained in a 
fall down a flight of stairs. Ironically, 
Duke was en route to join the group in 
Franklin for the annual picnic when it 
happened. Duke came to National in May 
1965, stayed on with Pan Am until they 

went out of business, then joined Singa-
pore Airlines, and later became an FAA 
Inspector. He was 75. 
   We will miss each of these good people, 

we will NOT forget them. May their last 

flight West be fair of wind and free from 

turbulence. 

FRANKLIN PICNIC  

AUGUST 2016 

GONE WEST CONTINUED  
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Betty and Bud Frayser Dorothy Shipley Reynolds  

Bob Wilson and Gigi Cockes Dorian and Joe Cushing 

Bob and Jennifer Pierson Jane Walker 
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Chuck Lowrance and Nancy Pace aka 

Janie 

Charlie Amacker with                                

Don and Dorothy Simpkins  

Alana  and Jim Hampton  with John Trube  LeRoy and Wanda Brown 

Walter Clark and Florence Webster Dick Walker, Frank Savino and             

Faye Murrell  


